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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of Richmond, Charter Review Commission will hold a public hearing to gather 

input for the proposed amendments to the Richmond Home Rule Charter.  The Charter 

Commission encourages the public to attend and participate in expressing opinions of the 

proposed Charter Amendments and any other recommended changes to the Charter. The 

meeting will take place at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, January 21, 2016, at the City Hall 

Annex located at 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas in the City Commission 

Chambers.  All  persons in attendance shall have the right to appear and be heard 

regarding amendments to the Charter.   A copy of the proposed Charter Amendments can 

be reviewed on the City’s website at www.richmondtx.gov_______________.   


